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Overview 
The North Aurora Police Department consists of 32 sworn officers who use 32 Axon Body 4 body-worn cameras (BWC) and 12 Axon Fleet 3 cameras that are installed in shared patrol squads.  All officers, supervisors, investigators, and command staff use the cameras while on patrol handling calls, investigations, or enforcement activities.  We deployed 5 cameras to “Power” users in July 2022, who began using the cameras to get more familiar with their operation.  Power users then trained officers on their shifts, who then began using the cameras.  We had over 95% deployment by September 2022 and 100% deployment by October 2022. 
 
Technical Issues 
We have only had minor issues with cameras not charging because they were not seating correctly in the dock.  This was corrected with training for officers to ensure the cameras were properly seated in the dock.  We have not had to have any cameras repaired. 
 
Review Process 
The North Aurora Police Department uses Body Worn Camera Audit Software by Frontline Systems, called BWC Audits, to review BWC recordings of officers and supervisors to ensure their proper use and review performance.  Using the software, supervisors randomly select two BWC recordings of each officer on their shift and review them, completing an audit report to ensure that the equipment is working correctly, officers are following policies, and feedback is provided to the users.   
 
Other Information 
From January 1st, 2024, through December 31, 2024, the Department recorded 35,892 BWC videos, including training and accidental recordings. 681 videos were recorded in relation to arrests/prosecutions.  
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